
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

My name is Carmen Vonk.  I live in Molalla and would like to voice my support for HB 2927.   

 

I am in support of this bill beause of the fact that even though Oregon is a blue state and electors 

have voted in line with my personal views, the reality is that across the country we have seen the 

opposite.  Many states had their votes ultimately cast by electors who voted contrary to the state's 

popular vote.  So few people should not be in charge of deciding for the masses. 

 

We are in a situation across the country where the people in power do not represent the 

population that voted.  The few that cast their vote (electors) did not reflect the actual popular 

vote.  This means that the issues that are important to the majority of Americans are not being 

represented fairly and accurately. 

 

This affects me because I am a senior who will now be negatively affected by the decisions of 

this administration that was not voted in by the people!  I am chronically ill and will need health 

care.  I will now lose mine.  Additionally, our environment is now at risk, our children's 

education is now at risk, our health care is now at risk and all because money has bought the 

electors' vote.  If it had been popular vote they never would have won and the will of the people 

would have been manifested. 

 

Please vote in the support of a popular vote with 2927! 

 

Carmen B. Vonk 

36175 Hwy 213 

Molalla, OR  97381 

 


